THIS IS A DECISION PAPER

TO:

HARDIN COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION

FROM:
Nannette Johnston, Superintendent
DATE:

JULY 16, 2013
SUBJECT:
APPROVE DEVELOPMENTAL DESIGN DOCUMENTS FOR THE NEW G.C. BURKHEAD PROJECT
ISSUE:  The Board needs to approve Developmental Design for the new G.C. Burkhead project.
FACTS


The Board has recently approved the schematic design for this project.  This approval gave direction to the firm of Murphy Graves to proceed on developmental design for the project.  The developmental design is another step in the KDE process on project approval that informs the Department of Education more detail about the project.  The Board along with other stake holders will continue to have input on the final design through bid document approval.


The Kentucky Department of Education requires that a local Board of Education approve developmental design for construction/renovation projects.

RECOMMENDATION


I RECOMMEND THE BOARD approve the DEVELOPMENTAL design DOCUMENTS for the NEW G.C. bURKHEAD PROJECT.
RECOMMENDED MOTION


I MOVE THE BOARD approve the DEVELOPMENTAL design DOCUMENTS for the NEW G.C. bURKHEAD PROJECT.
